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Dear Parent/Caregiver 
 

Acknowledgement of Student Welfare and Discipline Policy 
 

The development of the school’s student welfare and discipline policy has taken place over a 
considerable period of time with involvement from students, staff, parents and the community.  The 
policy has been developed from practices found to be successful at other schools, in particular Evans 
Head Public School and Woodburn Central School.  It is based on documents produced by the 
Minister for Education:  Good Discipline and Effective Learning, Student Welfare Policy and The 
School Discipline Policy. 
 
Please read through the document and sign the tear off slip to indicate your agreement to work with 
the school in supporting the Policy.  Comments regarding adjustments should be put in written form 
and forwarded to Mrs Hart at the school. 
 
In anticipation, thank you for your support of the school in providing the best possible quality education 
for your child. 
 
 
 
 
Jenny Hart Yvonne Sharpe Rob Walker 
Deputy Principal Deputy Principal Principal 
 
 ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
Please return this slip to the class teacher/student adviser for your youngest child. 
 

Acknowledgement of Student Welfare and Discipline Policy 
 

Student’s Name Year Student’s Signature Class Teacher/Student 
Adviser 
 
 _________________   ______   __________________   _____________________  

 _________________   ______   __________________   _____________________  

 _________________   ______   __________________   _____________________  

 
Parents/Caregivers are requested to sign this sheet indicating that they are familiar with the Student 
Welfare and Discipline Policy of Evans River K-12 School.  Parental support in working with the school 
to implement the policy is anticipated.  It is strongly advised that you discuss this Policy with your 
child. 
 
It is the responsibility of the student to return this signed sheet within one week of receiving the 
booklet. 
 
 
Signature of Parent/Guardian _______________________   Date _________________  
 

 


